Bennett

Petroleum
Corporation

The Denver Center Building
1776 Lincolin Street, Suite 808
Denver. Colorado 80203

303 / 839-5941

January 15, 1979

Mr. C. G. Ulvog

Geologist and Oil & Gas Supervisor
State of New Mexico

0Oil and Gas Conservation Commission
P. O. Box 2088

Santa Fe, New Mexico 87501

Re: Bennett Petroleum Corporation

Phelps Dodge Well Nos. 1, 1-Y, 3, 3-Y,
and 4 - Colfax County, New Mexico

Dear Mr. Ulvog:

With reference to your letter of January 4, 1979, please find enclosed triplicate
copies of Form C-103 covering plugging of Phelps Dodge Wells No. 1, 1-Y,
and 4.

As regards Well Nos. 3 and 3-Y, these wells have been testing and are possible
producers; therefore, these wells have not been plugged nor reported as producers.

We hope to be back in the area within two months' time to resume drilling.
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